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Here is the latest news from Perthes Kids Foundation… 

 MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  The 2nd Annual Virtual Fun Run/Walk benefitting 
Perthes Kids Foundation & Camp Perthes International will take place on 
September 21st, 2019!  Gather your family & friends- form a team or run by 
yourself- together we can all spread #PerthesAwareness!  We would LOVE to 
see the whole, global Perthes Community participate in this Perthes Awareness 
Day event.  For more information, please visit www.pertheskids.org/events. 

 
 

 We wrapped up our 2nd consecutive Camp Perthes UK on Friday, August 16th.  It was amazing 
to see the number of campers more than doubled this year!  It was a fantastic week filled with 
so many activities- from kayaking and quad biking, to movies, carnival bingo, Thorpe Park, the 
Survivor Challenge, and so much more!  We would like to thank Dr. Alexander Aarvold for 
attending our Panel Discussion and sharing your time and expertise with our Camp Perthes 
Families!  Thanks for the wonderful memories, everyone~ See you next time! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
We are looking forward to our 4th Annual Camp Perthes Australia starting on Monday, 
September 30th!  Get ready for a bigger camp, with even bigger fun, hosted by our new 
PKF chapter Down Under, Perthes Kids Foundation Australia & New Zealand, Ltd.  We 
cannot wait to see you on the Sunshine Coast! 

 

 Earl Cole, president of Perthes Kids Foundation, had the opportunity 
to meet with members of ASFAPE (Association of Families with 
Perthes in Spain) while in Madrid, Spain.  It was a great opportunity to 
learn about the work they do in support of families with Perthes as 
well as collaborate on ideas to bring the two organizations together 
for the future Camp Perthes España 2020! 

 
 

 MEET THE BOARD MEMBER:  We are pleased to introduce Reginald Wright, member of the 
PKF Advisory Board.  Mr. Wright is a consulting partner at the Change and 
Innovation Agency in Washington, DC.  He was the EBT/EFT and Contracts 
Administrator for the Department of Social and Health Services (DSHS), 
Community Service Division (CSD), his responsibilities were to apply the 
principles of state budgeting and accounting practices in managing, 
monitoring, and provide oversight for an annual budgets over $204 
million dollars, CSD Personal and Client service contracts.  


